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Apis Park Dedication
By Pam Grender

There is a real satisfaction in
knowing we have brought some
history into the landscape of our
modern world. At no time has
that satisfaction been felt so
deeply as it was, for me, the day
of the dedication for the Pablo

Apis Park. For all of those who

wrote to the city, suggesting this
fine commemoration for a man
who had an important place in the
history of our valley, I'm sure this
feeling of accomplishment was
shared.

For those of you who could not
attend the ceremony, here is a
brief review: On Tuesday, March
8" a crowd of around 100
people, quite a few of them
members of our own Society, and
many more of them descendents
of Luiseno Indian Leader, Pablo
Apis, gathered under sunny skies
to celebrate the opening of the
park. Herman Parker introduced
city officials, who spoke briefly,
and then he introduced Apis
family member, John Gomez,
who greeted everyone in the
Luiseno language. His was a joy
filled, thankful speech that spoke,
not only of the past, but also of
the future, when new
generations, including those of
the Apis family, will come to relax
and play in this park. Hopefully,
they will, at some point, stop to
read the large, bronze plaque
standing prominently at the park
entrance and they will be
reminded of the fine role model in
a man named Pablo Apis.

President’s Corner

Kudos to Rebecca Farnbach and
Bill Harker for the excellent job in
getting the March Newsletter
written and  available for
distribution so that you received
your copy early in the month.

The Temecula Valley Historical
Society is working with Alan Cook
of Group | Productions to produce
the two DVD's depicting
Temecula History, funded by the
Leo Roripaugh Foundation. Mr.
Cook has agreed to match the
Foundation's grant with a
sponsorship of equal value. We
will begin filming sometime this
Spring. Malcolm Barnett has
agreed tn+k= our narrator for the
Old T&wim~ Temecula DVD.
Society Secretary Eve Craig and
Research & Preservation
Chairman, Darell Farnbach are
working on the script for the DVD
tour of outlying historical areas in
the Temecula Valley.

Save the date of May 11 for the
Annual Heritage Luncheon. Last
year we honored women who
were important in Temecula's
history so this year we are giving
the men who were instrumental in
Temecula’s development over the
years an equal chance. The
Luncheon is a good opportunity
to mingle with other members of
the Society, share nuggets from
the past and have a good time.
See you there!

Please tell your friends about the
Society.
Jimmy Moore


















